
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
As follow-up to the Department of Environmental Protection’s request for ideas on potential amendments to 
the Stormwater Management Program (sent on September 5, 2018), the Department will conduct a 
stakeholder meeting to discuss the ideas that we have received.  
 
You (or a designee) are cordially invited to attend this meeting. It will be held on November 29 from 1:00 pm – 
4:00 pm at the United States Geological Survey New Jersey Water Science Center, located at 3450 Princeton 
Pike, Suite 110 Lawrenceville, New Jersey 08648.  
 
Please RSVP to Gabriel.Mahon@dep.nj.gov if you plan to attend.  
 
The Department is in the process of reviewing the submitted ideas and preparing the agenda for the 
stakeholder meeting. We will email the final agenda to the registered attendees prior to the meeting. If you 
submitted ideas, you may be contacted by department staff and asked to speak about your submitted idea at 
the stakeholder meeting or one of the subsequent stakeholder meetings. Be aware that due to the number of 
ideas submitted, not all ideas will be discussed at this first stakeholder meeting. 
 
This invitation has been extended to a large group of stakeholders. In order to ensure sufficient seating for all 
attendees, please submit a list of all attendees from your organization with your RSVP. If the number of 
attendees exceeds the capacity of the room, organizations with large numbers of attendees may be asked to 
reduce their number of attendees. 
 
Thank you! 
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